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SYNOPSIS —  
  
This plat is the 8th plat of the Brook Run Village area located in the 
vicinity east of Brook Run Drive and south of East Douglas Avenue. 
There are approximately 60 acres in the plat and the area is zoned 
PUD.  The developer is Brook Run, L.C. (Gene Stanbrough, 
Principal, 3501 Westown Parkway, West Des Moines, 50266). 
  
  
FISCAL IMPACT —  
  
None. 
  
  
RECOMMENDATION —  
  
Approval 
  
  
BACKGROUND — 
  
This is the 8th plat of Brook Run Area.  The area is generally east of 
Brook Run Drive and south of E. Douglas Avenue.  There are 33 
single-family lots and one large town-home lot in the plat.  The Plan 
and Zoning Commission re-approved the preliminary plat on July 19, 
2001. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  



  
  
  

  


